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The Central Gippsland Region Water Corporation (“Corporation”) hereby gives notice that officers, employees, contractors and agents 
of the Corporation intend to carry out works for a sewer pipeline that will convey sewage and/or trade waste (“Works”).  The pipeline will 
vest in the Corporation and will be constructed from Tyers Road Traralgon through easements and Gippsland Water reserves to Cross’s 
Road Traralgon. 

In accordance with section 175 of the Water Act 1989, submissions may be made about the proposed Works but must be received by 5 
January 2024.  Submissions about the Works will be considered by the Corporation. 
 
For further information, please contact Shin Ning Jong on 1800 050 500. 
 
 
 
Paul Henderson 
Manager Asset Delivery 
For and on behalf of the Corporation on 12 December 2023 
 
 

 
 
 

Construction of DN900 Regional Outfall Sewer Pipe from Tyers Road Traralgon to Cross’s Road 
Traralgon - Proposed alignment 
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